
From: Timothy McCarthy [mailto:newerair@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, 14 October 2019 4:02 PM 

To: Chambers - Catanzariti VP 
Subject: HPSS Exhaustive not Indicative 

 

Medical Imaging Employment Relations Group (MIERG) 

PO Box 33 Paddington NSW 2021 

  
Vice President Catanzariti AM  

Fair Work Commission  

80 William Street East Sydney NSW 2011  

Attention Associate to Vice President Catanzariti AM  

  

Fair Work Act 2009  

s.156 - 4 yearly review of modern awards  

4 yearly review of modern awards – Health Professionals and Support 

Services Award 2010 (AM2016/31)  

Health and welfare services 

Whether the List of Common Health Professionals contained in Schedule C of 

the Award should be indicative or exhaustive 

  

Submission by  

Medical Imaging Employment Relations Group (MIERG) 

14 October 2019 

Medical Imaging Employment Relations Group (MIERG) has held the view that from the 

making of the Health Professionals and Support Services Modern Award (the Award) that 

the List of Common Health Professionals contained in Schedule C of the Award are 

exhaustive and not indicative 

Following recent consultations with representatives of Australian Dental Association (ADA) 

MIERG supports the Submission of ADA and Australian Dental Prosthetists Association 

(ADPA) which hold the same view as MIERG, namely that the Award List of Common Health 

Professionals contained in Schedule C of the Award should be exhaustive and not indicative 

 MIERG supports the Submissions of ADA and ADPA in this Matter 

Tim McCarthy Facilitator MIERG newerair@gmail.com 0435 01`3 733 
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